
The Bar End Depot site in Highcliffe – covering some 2.8 acres 
and located between the Winchester Sport & Leisure Park and 
Milland Road – forms an important gateway to the city along 
the south-eastern side of Winchester close to the  
M3 motorway. 
Following two rounds of public engagement in March and November last 
year, the Council have listened to community preferences and are now in a 
position to commence formal marketing of the site.

You are invited to attend a public briefing session with the Council Leader 
and Ward Members on Monday 4 September from 6.30 pm until 8.00pm at 
The Guildhall Winchester. The briefing will include feedback from the public 
engagement events, and an update on the proposed timetable for 
marketing the site this Autumn.

There will be the opportunity to ask Cllrs and Officers questions at a Q&A 
session from 7.00 pm until 8.00 pm. We hope you have time to attend.

We plan to share next 
steps at a drop-in 
event to be held on:
Date/Time 
Monday 4 September 
18:30-20:00 

Venue 
Guildhall Winchester
The Broadway 
Winchester
Hampshire
SO23 9GH

Next steps for the Bar End Depot site

BAR END DEPOT
UPDATE
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